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Hello Folks: 
 
Well, we did it!!  We have had two 
successful car shows this year.  I would 
like to thank all our members for coming 
together and working hard to make this 
happen.  Your hard work, basket raffle 
donations and the support from all in 
making these shows profitable for our 
charities sure paid off and also we had 
fun doing them. 
 
A special thank you to Melissa at West 
Herr and Jim Wier at the VFW Post in 
Lancaster.  Without their help these 
shows would not have been 
possible.  Thanks all!!! 
 
We've had a great summer of activities, 
but with Fall approaching, cruises and 
shows are winding down. 
 
Also, keep in mind elections are 
approaching.  We will be starting to 
accept nominations for all offices for the 
2022 year at our October meeting and 
reopen and have election of offices at our 
November meeting.  Lets get a full slate 
of candidates to run for these open 
positions.  We have a lot of new 
members, who I hope will take an 
interest.  Someone can nominate you or 
you can nominate yourself. 
 
Lets keep this club moving forward and 
plan for another great year for 2022. 
 
Remember, 
Fun, Friends and Fiberglass  
(and food too!) 
 
Randy Crist, President    
 
 
 

President’s Letter NEXT GENERAL MEETING  

Sat Oct. 23 @ 6:30pm  

Lt Col Matt Urban VFW Post  
3741 Walden Ave. Lancaster 

 

******************************************* 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 
        Mary Ann Kuczmarski 10/2 

Louis Atti           10/4 
Nancy Egan      10/5 
Paul Hettich    10/10 
Kathy Atti    10/11 
Sheila Saint    10/11 
Christine Bosiacki   10/14 
Michael Kreamer   10/17 
Mike Pabst    10/20 
Christopher Benoit   10/23 
Cindy Walter    10/29 
Bob Metz    10/30 

 

*************************************** 

WELCOME! - NEW MEMBERS: 

Steve Cyrankowski 
Kathy Kozakowski  

 

******************************************* 

GET WELL WISHES: 
Jim Jager (covid) 

Karen Krzyzykowski (infection)  
 

******************************************* 

WNYCC mailing address: 
WNYCC,  P.O. Box 9 

West Seneca NY 14224 
 

******************************************* 

WNYCC Members   
Clothing may be ordered from:  

 

Ad Works  
182 Central Ave, Lancaster, NY 14086  

https://adworks.ink/  
(716) 685-8077  

 

Advanced Custom Embroidery 
8445 Ernest Road 
Gasport NY 14067 

http://advancedcustomemb.com/ 
Debbie Adams 716-868-5325   

 
Newsletter 

Information / Articles for 
the newsletter may be 

emailed to: 

Charlene Drogi 

drogicd@gmail.com 

Western New York  

Corvette Club 

https://adworks.ink/
https://www.google.com/search?q=adworks+lancaster+ny&oq=ADWORKS&aqs=chrome.1.0l8.3081j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#


WNYCC 2021 CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

Sat Oct 2: 1-4pm Stink & Drink Party, Lt Col Matt Urban VFW Post 7275, 3741 Walden Ave, 
Lancaster NY 14086. $10 per person for all you can eat Limburger/Liverwurst/Fried Bologna. Drinks 
available for purchase. Please RSVP to Geanine so we can save tables.  Pay at the door.  
 
Tues Oct 5: Morluski’s - Dinner at Morluski’s Polish & Italian Restaurant, 10678 Main Street, 
Clarence NY 14031. We are tentatively looking at Tuesday October 5 at 5pm 
There is a limit of 20 persons to be able to order off the menu. RSVP to Geanine by 9/25. 
 
Sun Oct 10: 8am-3pm - Peek ‘n Peak Fall Festival and Car Show, 1405 Ye Olde Rd, Clymer NY  
  
Sun Oct 17: 1230pm - Fall Foliage Rides - Rain or Shine Event 
Leaving from 4 Scott St, Hamburg NY - 1 hour train ride   
 
Sun Oct 17: 2pm - Pellicano’s Vineyard Hamburg Winery, 6736 Boston State Road, Hamburg Ny 
14075. (See article in newsletter) 
 
Sat Oct 23: 630pm - General Meeting at the Lt Col Matt Urban VFW Post 
Nomination of Officers 
 
Sat Oct 30 – Sprague’s Maple Farms Restaurant, 1048 Portville-Obi Rd, Portville NY 14770; we will 
meet and cruise to a late 11am breakfast; More details to come! 
   
Sat Nov 27 - 630pm General Meeting at the Lt Col Matt Urban VFW Post 
 
Sat Dec 4 - Christmas Party at the Lt Col Matt Urban VFW Post 

Pellicano’s Vineyard Hamburg Winery 
Sun Oct 17 at 2pm - Pellicano’s Vineyard Hamburg Winery, 6736 Boston State Road, Hamburg Ny 14075.  
 
After the Fall Foliage train ride, we will be heading over to Pellicano’s. If you are not going on the train ride, 
you are still welcome to join us at Pellicano’s.  They are opening up one hour early especially for our Club!!   
$25 tasting event – BEVERAGES ARE EXTRA INCLUDING WINE 
The tasting event buffet includes all of the following, as much as we can eat!!! 
 
Italian Antipasto – freshly cut pieces of cheese and Italian meats, &  pepperoncini  
Olive Medley – Kalamata olives, green olives, and pepperoncini 
Vineyard Caprese – grape tomatoes, fresh mozzarella  
Roman cheese plate – provolone & cheddar cheeses with crackers  
 
There is a minimum head count of 25 persons therefore we need to know how will be attending.  By 
September 30, send your checks payable to WNYCC to Michael Kreamer, 72 Rolling Hills Drive, Orchard 

Lime Lake Gathering 

Submitted by Linda Forman   
 
Summer just wouldn’t be summer without a day at Lime Lake!   
Our sincere “Thank You” to Joe & Nancy Egan for their generosity 
and hospitality.  Everything was perfect from the steaks to the  
variety of food brought by members, and, of course, the boat ride!   
It just never gets old. 



Corvettes at Carlisle 

Hello friends!! 
WNYCC members at the September 25 meeting agreed to participate in St Christopher’s Outreach Christmas 
Toy Fund drive for 2021!! This will be our 9th year and hope to make another GREAT one! Cindy 
Vanderbrook, director of the Outreach Program, was very happy to hear that we will once again participate. 
 
If you wish to make a donation, please text 716-867-0850 or email me pattio214@yahoo.com with the 
amount of your intended donation. You can pay me at the monthly meetings on October 23 or November 27. 
Checks should be made out to me and can also be mailed to me at my home address: 
 
Patricia O'Connor 
150 Patricia Drive 
Tonawanda, NY 14150 
 
If you tell me that you will donate a specific amount, you will be responsible for it as Bob and I plan to start 
shopping now. Thank you to those members who already donated $120 at the September meeting. 
 
I will let everyone know when the gifts will be delivered to the Outreach Center if any of you want to join us 
and see the work they there. It usually happens a week or two before Thanksgiving. I will give a report of the 
money collected and number of gifts purchased at the November meeting. 
 
Thank you for your anticipated generosity for this worthy cause! For some of these children, this may be the 
only gift they get for Christmas. 
“It is in giving that we receive.” 
 
Patti O'Connor 
pattio214@yahoo.com 
716-867-0850 (cell phone)  

mailto:pattio214@yahoo.com
mailto:pattio214@yahoo.com


Club Jackets from Adworks Instructions: 
~Go to adworksink.com, 
~click on the 3 gray lines at top left of page, 
~click on "Shop Now" 
~click on WNYCC logo (NO LONGER NEED A 
PASSWORD) 
Then shop away. All products have mens/ladies 
measurement charts where necessary. PayPal CAN be 
used with ANY credit card even if person does not use 
PayPal. PayPal has the most safety, Shoppers should 
add shipping ONLY if they don't want to pick up here at 
AdWorks. 
Thank you!  Dawn @ AdWorks 

WNYCC CLUB FUNDRAISER 
 

WNYCC Chrome License frames are now $10 each on sale! 
This is a Club fundraiser and we are hoping all members will 
purchase at least one frame. WNYCC hats available too. 
 
Checks should be made payable to WNYCC. If you have 
already purchased a frame, thank you for supporting your 
Club!! 
 
See Randy to purchase any of these items.  
 

 

Kiwanis Car Show in Pembroke on September 19, 2021 
Submitted by Sheila Saint 

 

WNYCC members (10 cars ) enjoyed a lovely day and a great car show put on by the Kiwanis Club and John 
& Charlene Drogi.  Beautiful weather, amazing cars and a great atmosphere was enjoyed by all.  There were 
vendors if one wanted to do some shopping, and some good food choices also.  
 
Mike Pabst won an award for the best in the” 2011 and up” class with his 2019 Blue Grand Sport Corvette. 
Congratulations Mike!

Pictures by  
Paul Gress 

Philip Casper Photography - The Batavian 

http://adworksink.com/


WNYCC at Van Bortel for September 11 Ceremony 

WNYCC member’s took a lovely cruise into Van Bortel Chevrolet, located in Palmyra NY on Saturday 

September 11th . A few member’s also participated in the corvette American flag that was created. There 

was a nice ceremony that was respectful to all that were lost on that fateful day. Even though it isa somber 
day, it was also a celebration of life. Van Bortel was gracious enough to provide food and drink and a great 

time was had by all. WNYCC at Van Bortel for September 11 Ceremony. WNYCC member’s took a lovely 
cruise into Van Bortel Chevrolet, located in Palmyra NY on Saturday September 11th . A few member’s also 

participated in the corvette American flag that was created. There was a nice ceremony that was respectful 

to all that were lost on that fateful day. Even though it is a somber day, it was also a celebration of life. Van 

Bortel was gracious enough to provide food and drink and a great time was had by all. 

 



Grand Lady Sunset Cruise - 9/24/21 


